
Dear Students, 

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen 

with this email I will like to inform you about the offer of an intensive German language 

course for students in English language MA study programmes. 

As already announced to your Course Faciliators and Professors we are planning a 4-week 

intensive German language course in September 2018 that is specially directed at students in 

English language study programmes, who are affected by the ministerial specification of 

proof of basic German language skills in the course of their first year of study.  

The course will be organized by IIK and will take place from  

03-09-2018 till 28-09-2018, 

Monday to Friday, 9.00 – 12.30. 

The course is free-of-charge and exclusively open to university students! 

For planning certainty (also for the course instructors and IIK), we would need a binding 

registration by 15th of July.  

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me (julia.menzel@uni-

bayreuth.de).  

Thank you very much and kind regards 

Julia Menzel 
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